
 

Maniscalco K-8 

Car Rider and Walker Information 

 Dear Maniscalco Families, 

     Keeping Students safe is a priority at Maniscalco K-8. Please review the following important 

information regarding arrival and dismissal for students. The morning car rider drop off line is at the 

front of the school. The afternoon car rider pickup point is located on the West side of the campus 

where the staff parking lot is. The front of the school will serve as the bus ramp for afternoon dismissal.  

The number of students at car pickup has become very large with the addition of middle school, this 

plan ensures the safety of every student while eliminating traffic concerns on Debuel Road. Following 

our arrival and dismissal plan helps to increase efficiency and honor everyone's time.  

     Important: 

• Car rider drop off for students in the morning is located at the front of Maniscalco. Please 

remember that no left-hand turns are permitted when leaving the drop off area to access 

Debuel Road. 

• All car rider students including full time ESE students will be housed behind the gates on the 

West side of the campus and be picked up from the dismissal line on the West side ramp. (A 

map is provided on the back of this letter). All students will be dismissed at 2:10pm.  

• The entrance gate to access the West Side Gate will not open until 2:05pm. Please do not line 

up earlier as this will cause a backup onto Debuel Road. 

• Parents are NOT allowed to park at Crosspointe and walk to pick up a car rider student. No 

pedestrians will be allowed on the West afternoon dismissal car loop. 

• Parents are not allowed to park at Crosspointe and walk to pick up a student as a walker from 

the front of Maniscalco. 

• Students who live in Willow Pond and are truly walkers will be dismissed at the front of the 

school with bus riders. Please identify your student as a walker in the first day packet 

information for the teacher. A change of dismissal letter will be needed if you change this route 

of dismissal at any time. Walkers will be behind the East side gate only and parents must provide 

identification to leave with a student. 

• Parents driving through the car line to pick up students need to display their car tag provided 

during Open House night. One tag will be provided per family. Additional tags may be purchased 

through the front office. 

• Parents who are visiting to volunteer may still park at Crosspointe and walk to Maniscalco’s 

front office.   

• Thank you for your support in keeping Maniscalco students safe .   

 

If you have any questions please contact the front office at (813) 949-0337.  


